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26th September 2022 
 

Afterschool Provision 

I am writing to update you on our progress towards offering           
afterschool childcare provision at All Saints. When we wrote                   
to you at the end of the last academic year, we outlined our          
intention to be able to open this provision after the half term            
break at the end of October. 

Unfortunately, we are not in a position to meet this intended             
start date. This is because after advertising for staff to work              
within our new afterschool provision, we have not received            
enough applications to proceed. We are currently advertising              
again and hope to be able to recruit enough staff to move               
forwards. However, this will not now be in time for us to                          
open the provision immediately after half term. 

I will write to you again once we have made more progress with          
this venture to keep you informed and updated. 

Please accept my sincere apologies for any inconvenience                      
caused. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lisa Harrison 
Acting Headteacher 
 


